
 

2025 Board Applications 
 

 

 

 
There will be two (2) positions opening on the 

Board of Directors in 2025. 
 

 

Board Applications for the 2025 Board Election 

will be available 

Monday, January 27th  

at the Administrative Office. 
 

 

If you are interested in serving on the Board, 

we encourage you to apply! 
 
 

 

 
Remember: Keep up to date with what is going on in the Cottonwood Palo Verde community by 

viewing our website www.cottonwoodpaloverde.com and reading The Flyer and In The Know 

http://www.cottonwoodpaloverde.com/

